LINKING to HTFL 

Haverford Township Free Library (HTFL) encourages and permits links to content on HTFL’s Web site, www.haverfordlibrary.org. However, linking should not (a) suggest that HTFL promotes or endorses any third party's causes, ideas, political campaigns, Web sites, products or services, nor (b) use HTFL’s copyrighted information, logo, or trademarks, nor (c) use HTFL’s content for commercial or fundraising purposes. We would appreciate email notification to htfladmin@gmail.com informing us of your link to our site. 
EXTERNAL LINKS

Numerous external website links are provided on www.haverfordlibrary.org. Visitors to those sites are advised to check the privacy statements of each site and to be cautious about providing personally identifiable information without a clear understanding of how the information will be used. Links from HTFL to third-party sites do not constitute an endorsement by HTFL of the parties or their products and services. 

HTFL  is not responsible for any content of any web or internet site that is not produced by HTFL staff members or volunteers. While HTFL makes every reasonable effort to assure that the websites linked from their site contain appropriate material, there is no guarantee that this will always be the case. Parents or guardians should exercise discretion and control over their minor children in the latter's use of the Internet.  
